
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

What a busy week it has been! There have been trampolining trips, trips to see a show at Astley 
Park School, a Mother's Day lunch, an absolutely amazing array of World Book Day costumes, a 
swap shop of activities around school for all the children to take part in, and the week has ended 
with our Year 2 girls taking part in the 'Let Girls Play' festival which involved playing football in 
princess fancy dress!  

As part of our World Book Day celebrations, we have introduced a set of incentives to encourage 
children to read at home. Whilst we work hard to teach the children to read at school, the 
practising of these skills on a one-to-one basis at home is crucial to their development as readers. 
Just 10 minutes of reading regularly can make a huge difference to your child. We are asking that 
all children read for a target of 3 times each week. All the children who manage this will celebrate 
with an extra playtime on a Friday afternoon. We are also encouraging children who manage to 
read over that target by rewarding them with a small prize each time they read 10 times at home. 
Please ensure that your child's reading book and record book is in school each day to help us with 
this.  

Next week, Year 5 are looking forward to their Bikeability course and we are holding a non-
uniform day in exchange for chocolate donations for our Easter bingo event. All donations of 
anything that's chocolatey are very welcome! 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs S Price 
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Focus Value of the term 

Our focus value is responsibility—we are responsible in everything we 
do 
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RECEPTION Mia A Mia B 

YEAR 1 Toby Amelia 

YEAR 2 Yasin Cayson 

YEAR 3 Oliver N Mikey 

YEAR 4 Coby Aurora 

YEAR 5 Charley-Mae Aida M 

YEAR 6 Sophie Noah 

THIS WEEKS ACHIEVEMENTS 

WRITING COMPETITION 

This afternoon, the children who took part in 
the recent writing competition were invited to 
an awards afternoon at Chorley Library.  

Max was awarded a prize for his super entry! 
Well done to all the children that took part. All 
entries are going to be displayed in the library 
for everyone to see.  

A friend of ours also popped into the awards 
and joined us for a photo! 



 

COMING SOON ….. 

PHOTOGRAPHER IN SCHOOL  

Tempest Photography will be in school on Thursday 25th April to take this 
years class photographs.  If you do not wish for your child to be included 

within the picture, please let the office know. 

Don’t forget, Friday 15th March is a 
non-uniform day.  In exchange for 
wearing your own clothes we are 
asking if children could bring in 
chocolate donations for our Bingo 
Night. 

TICKETS NOW ON SALE! 

Just to let you know that tickets are now available 

on SCOPAY.  Remember numbers are limited so 

tickets will be issued on a first come, first served 

basis.  

HELP SUPPORT YOUR CHILD’S READING AT HOME 

 On Tuesday 26th March, we have two sessions running for parents, led 
by reading expert Caroline Yabantu.  

These short sessions will take place at 2.30pm and 3.30pm, lasting for 
just half an hour but will give you some top tips for helping your child 

develop their reading skills with you at home. A creche will be available 
for the 3.30pm session and both sessions will take place in the school 

hall.  

We really hope to see you there - we promise you will find it useful no 
matter how old your children are! 



 

                   SPORTING ACTIVITIES 

A huge thank you to 
Parklands for arranging a 
trampolining session for 
some of our pupils. They 
all thoroughly enjoyed 
themselves. A brilliant 
experience and some 
great trampolinists!  

This week we have had children attending Parkland’s and also Westway to take part in 
sporting activities.  

Our Year 2 girls took part 
in the Disney Football 

this morning at Westway  
Sports Park as part of 

the Let Girls Play event.  
As you can see from 

their smiles they had a 
great time! 



 

MOTHER’S DAY LUNCH PHOTOS 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for the Mother’s Day Lunch, here are 
some pictures from a very busy dining hall.  



 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

There were lots of good costumes and fun activities around school yesterday when we all        

celebrated World Book Day 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY     

Thursday 14th March  Y5 Bikeability 

Friday 15th March  Non-uniform day — for chocolate donations 

Y5 Bikeability 

Thursday 21st March  6.00pm Family chocolate bingo   

Saturday 23rd March  Cross Country Competition and Family Fun Run in Astley Park 

Tuesday 26th March  Parents reading session with Caroline Yabantu 

Wednesday 27th March Easter themed lunch 

Thursday 25th April  Tempest Photography in School for Class Photographs 














